
 

Principal: Mr Tim Iddon 
Carnforth High School 
Kellet Road, Carnforth,  
Lancashire, LA5 9LS 

Telephone: 01524 732424 

Email: office@carnforthhigh.co.uk 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As we reach the end of another busy term at Carnforth High School, we would like to thank 
parents and carers for all your hard work supporting the school to ensure students are 
achieving their best. This letter contains information about the last day of term. 
 
Last Day Arrangements 
 
The last day of the Autumn Term is Friday 16th December. It will be a half day with the 
school closing to students at 12:30pm. There will be an early lunch served for all students.  
 
The day involves celebration assemblies for all year groups, time with form tutors and 
normal lessons.  

We have timed the end of the day to meet with public transport timetables.  
 
Buses: 

• Students who need to travel to Morecambe and Heysham will be getting the bus 
from the stop outside school on Kellet Road. Staff will be at this stop to help 
students get the correct bus.  

• Students who need to travel to Lancaster will be getting the bus from the stop 
outside Burch Tree Vets on Lancaster Road. Staff will be at this stop to help students 
get the correct bus.  

Trains: 

• There is a train service which goes to Lancaster and onto Morecambe. If your child 
will be getting a train please be aware that this could affected by strikes.   

 
 
Changes to timings for lunchtime & after school detentions 
 
From Monday 28th November we will be changing the timings of detentions. Lunchtime 
detentions will be 20 minutes long and after school detentions will be 40 minutes long. 
Please be aware of this if arranging transport to collect your child after school.  
 
Further information will be sent out in due course about the plans the for the last weeks of 
school.  
 
Thanks 
 
Mr Fox 
Assistant Principal 


